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June 9, 2022 
 
 

PORT OF VANCOUVER USA NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Port of Vancouver USA Board of 
Commissioners will attend the 2022 Pacific Northwest Waterways Association 
(PNWA) Summer Conference beginning at 5:00 p.m., on Monday, June 20, 2022, 
at the Historic Davenport Hotel, 10 South Post Street, Spokane, WA, 99201. The 
purpose of this conference is to provide PNWA members with an opportunity mid-
year to touch base with colleagues and hear about the latest information impacting 
the membership. A slate of guest speakers will bring updates on issues and 
projects of regional and national importance, including the region’s working 
waterways, transportation corridors, economic development industries, 
environmental justice, cybersecurity awareness, and updates from the regulatory 
community. The conference will also include time for connection, education, and 
celebration. The commission will not vote on any action items or sign any 
documents during the event. 
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